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International Combustion (India) Limited 5" v secor sottae. kkai- 100051 i 

9t January, 2025 

M/s. Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Scrip Code : 505737 

Sub : Additional Details Required for Corporate Announcement dated 26t September, 

2024, filed under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

With reference to our earlier aforementioned announcement filed on 26™ September, 2024, and 

further to the e-mail dated 6™ January, 2025, received from the exchange on the 

aforementioned subject, our reply thereto dated 7t January, 2025 and your further email dated 

9t January, 2025, please find attached the resignation letter give by Mr. Kuntal Dasgupta, who 

was formerly employed in the Company as the Sr. Vice-President & SBU Head - Bauer 

Division (a Senior Management Personnel of the Company) and who had ceased to be in the 

services of the Company with effect from 26t September, 2024, the reason for the said 

cessation being his resignation from the services of the Company due to his personal reasons. 

It may again be kindly noted that the detailed reasons for the said resignation of Mr. Dasgupta 

were entirely personal as stated by him and nothing other than the same. 

We apologize for the delay in submitting the copy of the said resignation letter and the said 

delay was totally unintentional and due to inadvertence. We assure your goodselves that such 

lapses or delays shall not occur in future. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For International Combustion (India) Limited 

(2 
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P. R. Sivasankar 
Company Secretary 

Encl. : As above 
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Resignation 
1 message 

Kuntal Dasgupta <k.dasgupta@internationalcombustion.in> Sat, Aug 17, 2024 at 10:57 AM 

Reply-To: k.dasgupta@internationalcombustion.in 

To: i.sen@internationalcombustion.in 

Cc: dasguptakuntal@ymail.com 

Dear Sir, 

Further to our yesterday’s discussion, would like to inform you that | discussed the topic with my wife and finally 

concluded that | would like to resign from current role & take up the new assignment. | would like to thank you for your 

guidance, coaching & mentoring through these years and really appreciate your support. As discussed, | would sincerely 

request you to release me from my current responsibility by 26" Sep 2024. 

Once again me & my wife would like to thank you for your support given to me for all these years and truly appreciate the 

same. 

Wish you many more years of good health and prosperity. 

With Warm regards-Kuntal
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